
 

11th July 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As we approach the end of another school year, a big thank you for all your support.  Please look out for 
our end of year Newsletter showcasing the fantastic work that takes place in school.  
 
We are all proud and appreciative of the fantastic progress that has been made both with our students 
and in the development of the school.   
 
SATs Results 
Massive congratulations to our Year 6 children and staff on their fantastic SATs results, achieving at or 
above national average at each performance measure.  This is testament to the hard work of staff and 
students – Congratulations and well done!    
  
End of term arrangements  
The last day of this academic year will be Friday, 19 July 2024, secondary students will finish at 
12.05pm and primary children finish at 12.15pm.  Secondary students entitled to Free School Meals will 
be provided with a brunch at breaktime and Primary children will be provided with food during the 
morning.   
 
On the last day, all students must wear full school uniform. Secondary students will follow normal 
timetable until dismissal.  
 
Contact during the summer 
During the summer holidays, the office will be open from 9am to 3pm Monday to Friday. If you would like 
to contact the school by email during the holidays, please email via info@thegrangeacademy.co.uk  This 
email address can also be used if you require clarification in terms of students returning to school in 
September. 
 
Uniform donations 
We would really welcome any unwanted uniform so that we can support other families in the future.   
Please hand in any uniform donations to the school office.  
 
Term dates 
Please find herewith link to our 2024-25 term dates. tga_term_dates_2024-25_parents.pdf 
(thegrangeacademy.co.uk) 
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September – School Reopening  
To support our return to school and allow time for year groups to receive relevant important information, 
secondary students will return as follows: 
 
Wednesday 4th September 

• Y7 = 8.30am 
• Y11 = 9.00am 

 
Thursday 5th September 

• Y7 = 8.30am 
• Y11 = 8.30am 
• Y10 = 8.30am 
• Y9 = 9.00am 
• Y8 = 9.30am 

 
Friday 6th September 

• All pupils 8.30am 
 
Primary students:      Return to school at 8.40am on Wednesday, 4th September 2024.  
 
All students are to wear full school uniform.  Secondary students are reminded to bring a bag and 
equipment to school at all times. 
 
Thank you once again for your support. I hope the whole school community enjoys a well-earned rest 
and I look forward to welcoming all students and staff back in September.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr J Jardine 
Executive Principal 
 


